
 

 

 
 

Request for Proposal 
(General Contractor/Construction Manager) 

Notice 
 

The Yakima Housing Authority will receive via email, Proposal for General Contractor/ 
Construction Manager interested in providing services for the renovation of existing maintenance 
shop and office located at 606 & 1112 Fruitvale Blvd. in Yakima, Washington, until 12:00 PM, 
February 27, 2020. Proposals received after this time will not be considered. RFP Packet is 
available upon request by email at ashleigh.kilgore@yakimahousing.org. 
 
Submittals of Proposals will thereafter be evaluated by Owner.  Prospective GCCM information 
shall be considered privileged and confidential.   
 
 
 
 
 
 


